
 

Summer term 1 

 

w/c 12.04.21 

 

This week the children have been introduced to their new topic about transport. They were very 

keen to look at different modes of transport and shared their personal experiences of their own 

journeys. Children enjoyed listening to “I wish I were a pilot" story and discussed what their favourite 

type of transport is. Most of the children would like to go on a hot air balloon ride! 

In the Nursery garden, the children used long wooden planks to build ramps for cars to go down. 

They had lots of fun experimenting with ramps of different heights and gradients. The children raced 

the cars down and talked about how fast and how far they would go. They also enjoyed dipping the 

wheels of the vehicles in paint and running them over a long piece of paper. We all looked closely at 

the different tread patterns made by the wheels. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

w/c 19.04.21 

This week the children have been celebrating Earth Day. We have talked about how we can look after 

our planet to keep it clean and safe for everyone. Celebrating Earth Day helps as a reminder of how 

fragile our planet is and how important it is to protect it. With that in mind, the children have been 

litter picking around the playground and meadow. We have also planted some green peas and 

sunflowers in our nursery garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



w/c   26.04.21 

This week children have been learning about emergency vehicles including fire engines and police 

cars. We have looked at different parts of a fire engine and discussed what they are used for. The 

children have painted amazing pictures of emergency vehicles adding lots of details to their work. 

They were also very excited to dress up as police officers in our new role play area. 

In maths children have been learning about 2D shapes. Children had a go at designing their own 

vehicle using ready cut out shapes. 

           

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

w/c  3.05.21 

This week children have been learning about different types of transport and completed an activity 

where they needed to sort out pictures into water, land and air groups. The children were very 

excited to have a close look at Mrs Stewart’s car parked in the playground. Mrs Stewart told us about 

different parts of her car and talked about how to stay safe during a car journey. She has shown us a 

special seat belt she uses for her puppy! Back in the classroom children have created fantastic 

models of cars using stickle bricks. 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

W/C 10.05.21 

In Nursery this week children have been learning about land transport. We have had a chance to 

have a close look at Mrs Balaban’s bike and  have learnt how to stay safe while riding a bike. In the 

garden we set up a carwash and the children have had great fun washing the cars and scooters with 

soapy water and sponges. In cooking the children have made delicious cheese scones. We have made 

them  healthier by adding  grated  courgettes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


